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A father and his young son were watching a vintage British sports car 
race at Lime Rock.  The enthusiastic youngster said to his Dad ñ When I 
grow up, I want to race an MG!ò  His Dad smiled and said ñYou canôt do 
both, son.ò 

Adapted from Ree G. at triumphspitfire.com  

 

   Next Meeting:      

May 26, 2015  
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Meetings at  

VFW Post 3401,   

45 Tabor Road,  

Morris Plains, NJ  
 

2015 Meeting Dates  

5/26, 6/23,  

7/28, 8/25,  

 9/22, 10/27, 11/24  

     2015 Officers & Trustees               Upcoming  Events  

Meshing Gears is a publication of the MG Car Club  Central Jersey 

Centre, a non-profit organization established in 1962, and is dedicated 

to expanding and maintaining interest in British sports cars.  

The MG Car Club - Central Jersey Centre is an affiliate of the North 

American MGB Register, USA; the American MGB Association, USA; 

The MG Owners Club, UK; and the MG Car Club, UK founded in 1930 

as the only factory supported and approved organization for all Mgõs. 

Membership in the MG Club is open to all. Ownership of a MG is not a 

condition of membership.  

Have a contribution to our newsletter?  

Please send it by the 15th of the month to:  

Rich Breton:  rbreton@optonline.net  

  

Visit our  

website at 

mgccnj.org  

 

 

 

President   Gary Perrault   gperr@optonline.net 

Vice President                    Steve Wagoner               swag11@gmail.com 

Treasurer Karl Marx                        973-267- 3630 

Secretary  
Rudy 

Brescherer  
rdbrescherer@yahoo.com 

Trustees at Large                Ole Flandrup olealice@aol.com  

 Eliot Ganek                     ejganek@yahoo.com 

 Ed Orna ejorna@verizon.net 

Advisor 
Butch 

OôConner 
bfo@spsk.com 

Britfest Chairman               
Charlie 

Tregidgo       
ctregidgo@gmail.com 

Event & Rally Coordinator               Bob Knecht mgbowner@warwick.net 

Meeting Refreshments 
Steve 

Gastwirth 
stevegastwirth@aol.com 

Membership Chairlady      Mary  Hayes    mgmidgetmary@aol.com 

Newsletter Editor         Rich Breton rbreton@optonline.net 

Regalia Chairman                John Speiser jspeiser@aol.com 

Technical Advisor                Dave Collier                   dacollier1@yahoo.com 

Webmaster   Mike Ruane mike@revelation.com 

2014 Member  

of the Year                             
Mary  Hayes            

Are you a member  

of the MGCCCJC?  

Annual dues are 

only $25,  

 and the benefits  

& events  

 continue all year!  
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 Well! Summer is finally here! It seems to me like 

we once again missed spring and went right into 

summer. The good news is that the salt is off the 

roads and we can get our cars out of mothballs 

and start the driving season once again. 

Britfest went exceptionally well. Many thanks to all 

who contributed their efforts to make this one of 

the best shows ever. The food was delicious once 

again, thanks to Mary for getting the same vendor 

back.  We had a very good response from almost 

all who attended. As usual, you canôt please 100% 

of the people, but we try. 

British Marque News is celebrating its 25
th
 

anniversary this year and has reduced their ad 

prices back to 1990 prices. We took out a quarter 

page ad to support their anniversary. They have 

been very supportive of us in providing gifts for 

Britfest, so we felt we should reciprocate. Look for 

our ad in the center section. 

Janet & I are looking forward to our trip to the 

North American MGB Register (NAMBGR) 

conference in Niagara Falls, Ontario. We leave on 

June 7
th
 and return at the end of the week. Club 

members attending this year are: 

The Prez & Mrs Prez (Janet & I) 

Charlie & Lucille Tregidgo 

Robert & Nancy Knecht 

Dave Collier & Kathy Maas 

Ralph & Allie Brown 

We will report back next month on the trip. 

Hope to see you all at the next meeting with as 

many LBCôs cars in the parking lot as possible. 

Letôs get those little buggers running. 

See you at the next meeting!  

Gary Perrault, Prez   

973-626-0716  

gperr@optonline.net 

Letter From the President  
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MAY GUEST SPEAKER  

Spring Returns  

The Winter of 2015 is finally over, and the warm 

weather that we yearned for has transformed New 

Jersey to a colorful spring garden once again.  It 

seems even more enjoyable after the cold and 

endless snow are finally gone.   

 

This yearôs driving season has begun, and lots of 

British car events are already happening or listed on 

the enclosed schedules.  Please plan and register 

early to participate.   

 

Although I missed Britfest 2015 due to other travels, 

I was fortunate to take part in a delightful British car 

run through western New Jerseyôs scenic 

countryside this weekend.  Life is good with the top 

down in springtime, and the trees freshly leafed in 

green.       

 

 

My MG-TD is still waiting for me to resume its 

restoration.  Due to more travel plans, and spring 

house chores it will have to wait awhile longer.   

While the Jag is now my designated driver for club 

activities, I do plan to get the TD back on the road 

this summer.    

 

There are many more great photos of Britfest 2015 

taken by Nial McCabe and posted online at:   

http://vintageracer.tripod.com/britfest-15.html 

  

Many thanks to everyone who contributed to this 

monthôs issue!   

Note from the Editor  

Ole Flandrup  

 At our next meeting, Ole will give a talk about the 

Oscar Davis Car Museum in Elizabeth, New Jersey.  

Ole will discuss the collection, together with a history 

of some of the displayed cars.     

The collection includes a rare Ferrari 250LM that was 

recently acquired at a Sothebyôs auction for $14.3 

million on Nov. 22, 2013.  

Oscar Davis is the majority owner of Hayward 

Industries, the worldôs largest manufacturer of 

swimming pool equipment. 

Here is a link to photos of some of the cars in the 

Museum: 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/rosetry845/3323737224 
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RECENT CLUB EVENTS  

SPRING TUNE -UP  

New Vernon Coach & Motor Works  

Many thanks to Steve Schade for his warm hospitality & expertise, and to Kathy Maas for 

co-ordinating this enjoyable event.  All photos are by Dave Collier. What is that last car?   

 

.   


